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The Governing Body has met twice this term. In our 
first meeting we considered and agreed the School 

Development Plan for this academic year. The school is 
focusing on developing the curriculum in the 

foundation subjects such as history, science, PE etc. 
This will look at progression in skills and concepts from 

Years 1 to 6. There will also be a strong focus on 
improving reading and comprehension skills and 

developing Greater Depth in all aspects of writing. 
Governors also spent time considering the 20 

Questions about the school, that Ofsted might ask to 
help us develop our strategic view for the future. 

This term most of our Link Governors have met with 
their partner teachers to share the subject Knowledge 

Organisers that you have seen in your child’s book 
during Parents’ Evening. Governors were especially 

impressed by the knowledge, dedication and 
enthusiasm of all the teachers they met and the 

children too. 

In our last meeting, we looked at the pupils’ progress 
following on from their Assessment Week in 

November. We were also pleased to see how much 
attendance has improved, so thankyou to everyone for 

helping with that. 

We are looking forward to the Christmas celebrations 
in the last week of term and hope to see some of you 

there. 

Finally, all of the Governors would like to wish you a 
very Happy Christmas and great New Year. 

 
 

 
We have had a busy week in the 2-year-old 

provision learning all about 'The Gingerbread 
Man'. 

In maths we sorted coloured buttons to put on 
our gingerbread man, counting the buttons 

together. 
In Literacy we explored a story basket with lots of 
gingerbread man props inside, the children acted 

out the story using the toy animals and cuddly 
gingerbread man as we read the story together. 
We continued our 'Gingerbread Man' theme to 

make gingerbread house Christmas cards, having 
lots of fun getting messy with glue and glitter! 

 
 

Congratulations to Miss Newell who has 
announced she is expecting her second baby in 

May. 
Sending her lots of love and best wishes from us 

all. 



 

                                             
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   

 
Wednesday 

 

 
KS1 Multi Skills 

 
Thursday 

 

 
KS2 Multi Skills 

 
Monday 

 

 
KS2 Gardening Club 

 
Tuesday  

 

 
KS2 Keep Active & 

Maypole 
 

 
Tuesday 

 
KS2 Athletics Club 

 
Thursday 

 

 
Rec & KS1 Yoga Club 

 
Thursday 

 

 
KS2 ABPerformers 

Monday 16th  ABC and Nursery Sing-
A-Long/Party Morning 
@ 11AM and 2.30PM 

Monday 16h Dec 
Tuesday 17th Dec  

KS1 Nativity @ 2PM 
KS1 Nativity @ 9.30AM 

Tuesday 17th Dec 
 

Wednesday 18th Dec 

Reception Sing-A-Long 
@2.30PM 

Reception Sing-A-Long 
@9.30AM 

 

Wednesday 18th Dec Sponsored ELF Run in 
aid of St. Rocco’s 

Hospice. 

Thursday 19th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 19th Dec School closes for 
Christmas Holidays @ 

2PM 

Congratulations to 2S who were the highest attending 
class last week with 99.3% attendance! The overall 
attendance was 94% which is below the national 

average. 
 
 
 

Can you please ensure that you keep checking 
your balance on ParentPay and top up for 
dinner / snack as soon as it becomes zero. If 
you have a debit balance your son/daughter 
will have to bring in their own snack or packed 
lunch until a credit balance has been put on the 
account. 
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Average overall  94%

Christmas Dinner day will be on Thursday 19th 
December. 

 
Please make sure your parent pay account is 

topped up if your child would like a Christmas 
dinner that day. The cost of a dinner is £2.40. 

                                             
 
 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/parentpay-ltd

